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Dear Math Kangaroo 2023 Participants and Parents,
Congratulations to all of the students participating last week in the Math Kangaroo 2023 competition. I was happy to see all the students and their love for mathematics. 
Here is some information you may be interested in:
· At this time the answer sheets are sent to the scoring facility to determine the results (in-person testers) or are in the MK system being kept confidential (online testers). 
· If your child for any reason was unable to participate please know he/she is still eligible to pick up the question booklet, t-shirt and MK gif. Please call or email me to make the pick-up arrangements (only test booklets cannot be picked up earlier than April1). 
· The answer key is going to be posted on MK web page one month and one day after the day of the competition. 
· The scores will be released in users’ accounts on May 1. The winners’ list will be posted on Math Kangaroo website on June 1. 
· Math Kangaroo needs your help to design a beautiful image promoting the competition next year. Math Kangaroo 2024 poster contest is still ongoing. Deadline – April 16th. Grand Prize - $200 Amazon Gift Card! See more details here: MK2024 POSTER 
· We would like to learn about your experience with the Math Kangaroo 2023 Competition. Let us know by participating in MK 2023 Feedback. 
Hope to see you back next year. 
Math Kangaroo 2024 registration starts on Friday, September 15, 2023
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